Ethan Muhlestein

Cooke Aquaculture Pacific has no regard for safety of wild Puget sound steelhead and should not
be allowed to raise farmed steelhead in Puget sound. The sound is already suffering historical low
wild steelhead and hatchery steelhead counts, the last thing needed is farmed fish which bring
disease and will kill off the remaining steelhead of Puget sound. Washington has already seen
farmed fish disasters in the past which have lead to ecological disaster for every species involved.
DO NOT PUT IN FARMED STEEHEAD IN PUGET SOUND PERIOD.



